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March 24, 2020 — message to families

Voicemail:
Good afternoon, this is Everett Public Schools.

If you were unable to pick up a chrome book or a hot spot for your student last week and you are a
family who does not have access to a computer or internet at home, the next pick up day is Thursday,
March 26.

o One Chromebook per family and your student must provide an Everett Public Schools student ID
number.

Chromebooks will be available for curbside pick-up in conjunction with meal distribution on Thursday
March 26 from 11:30 a.m. - 12:45 p.m. at:

o Evergreen Middle School
o And the following elementary schools:
° Cedar Wood, Garfield, Hawthorne, Jefferson, Lowell and Silver Lake

Please visit the district web site for more information and check your email for a letter with information
on Chromebook distribution, meal pick ups and i-Ready parent information webinars, as well as details
on the district closing our outdoor playgrounds and covered play areas to community use, but still
allowing use of our fields and tracks.

Email (with March 24 letter attached):

Please see the attached letter for information on Chromebook distribution, meal pick ups and i-Ready
parent information webinars, as well as details on the district closing our outdoor playgrounds and
covered play areas to community use, but still allowing use of our fields and tracks.



